
Dear Jess,

Your presentation, Through Our Eyes: Neurodivergence in Music Classrooms,
for the 2025 Clinic/Convention has been scheduled.

Click on the following link to view your session information, important deadlines,
and details on convention housing.

https://www.tmea.org/convention/proposals/view/?ev_id=251598

Contact me if you have any further questions or comments regarding your session.

Best regards,

Frank Coachman, TMEA Deputy Director


